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 We safeguard the nation’s historic environment and promote its understanding and enjoyment
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	Niall Urquhart
Team Leader Sustainability

Clackmannanshire Council 

Kilncraigs

Greenside Street

Alloa

FK10 1EB 

	Longmore House
Salisbury Place
Edinburgh
EH9 1SH

Direct Line: 0131 668 8747
Direct Fax: 0131 668 8899
Switchboard: 0131 668 8600
HSSEA.gateway@scotland.gsi.gov.uk

Our ref: AMA/23/221/JLC

Your ref: 

13 August 2007


Dear Mr Urquhart
Environmental Assessment (Scotland) Act 2005
Clackmannanshire Council Environment and Sustainability Framework

Screening Report 
Thank you for consulting Historic Scotland on the Screening Report for Clackmannanshire Council’s Environment and Sustainability Framework, received by the Scottish Executive’s SEA Gateway on 17 July 2007.  I have reviewed the Screening Report on behalf of Historic Scotland in its role as a Consultation Authority in accordance with Section 9(3) of the Environmental Assessment (Scotland) Act 2005.  In doing so, I have used the criteria set out in Schedule 2 for determining the likely significance of effects on the environment.  
My understanding from the Screening Report is that the Environment and Sustainability Framework is being prepared to take forward the environmental aspects of the Community Plan.  The framework will be used to guide and coordinate community and agency environmental initiatives.  On the basis of the information provided, I accept the Council’s view that the Environment and Sustainability Framework is likely to have significant environmental effects.  I agree that these effects are likely to be largely positive in nature, however the potential for negative effects on the historic environment from actions and projects included in the framework (for example renewable energy projects) should be explored in the assessment.  
As you will be aware, it is the responsibility of Clackmannanshire Council as the Responsible Authority to determine whether the framework requires environmental assessment and to inform the Consultation Authorities accordingly.  Should you determine that environmental assessment of the Environment and Sustainability Framework is required, I draw your attention to the information requirements set out in Schedule 3 of the Act and to the Scottish Executive SEA Tool Kit (available at http://www.scotland.gov.uk/Publications/2006/09/13104943/0).
Please do not hesitate to contact Jennifer Craig on 0131 668 8832 should you wish to discuss this response or if we can be of further assistance.

Yours sincerely
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Amanda Chisholm

Strategic Environmental Assessment Team Leader
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